

St. Charles Preschool Newsletter



October 2, 2025

## **GREETINGS PARENTS!**

This week in Preschool, we had a fun filled week of learning all about Apples. Here are some of the highlights: We had fun dissecting an apple, taste testing different varieties of apples and making homemade applesauce. We had fun apple stamping and had an apple sorting relay race in the Gym. Feel free to ask your child what their favorite way to eat an apple is!

We visited Jesus in Church as we learned how to genuflect when showing respect to Our Lord.

## Looking Ahead:

Next week we will be learning all about Community Helpers! We look forward to having one of our Greenville police officers stop by for a visit. We are excited to explore how each of these different helpers in our neighborhood and community impact our lives. We will be introduced to our ZooPhonics letter E-Ellie Elephant and the number 5.

Have a Wonderful Long Weekend!

Many Blessings,

Mrs. Evans Mrs. Slating Mrs. Norton



Oct. 3 - Professional

Development day 
No School

Oct. 6 -Pizza Monday

Oct. 8. - Officer Feutz visits

## **Contact Information:**

616-754-3416 ext. 141 tevans@saintscjm.com kslating@saintscjm.com lmnorton@saintscjm.com

## **Learning Objectives:**

Social - Emotional Establishes and sustains positive relationships